
Dear Parents:

The entire staff of Camp Kupugani eagerly awaits the arrival of your child. This summer, your
child  and  fellow  campers  will  be  attending  Camp  Kupugani  in  Leaf  River,  Illinois.  We are
dedicated to providing our campers with a fun and inspiring experience with rewards they will
carry throughout their lives.

Camp Kupugani provides children with essential skills to thrive in an increasingly diverse society
and empower  them to  help  create  a  better  future.  Our  entirely  unique  summer  camp unites
children of diverse backgrounds. Unlike typical summer camps, we focus on empowering youth
by addressing issues of difference and by building self-esteem and community.  We exist for
children as they are so that they can imagine the people they can become.

Being mindful  of  our  impact  on our  larger  world  community,  our camp prep materials  are  in
electronic format.

By  accessing  your  account  on  UltraCamp.com,  and  also  at  the  following  link:
https://campkupugani.com/camper-resources/ you  will  find  information  to  prepare  for  camp,
including:

 A comprehensive parent manual containing vital information on how to prepare
for and what to expect at camp.

 Our Internet policy and a letter regarding Internet communication and other
technologies.

 A letter containing information on how to send e-mails and view camper photos
online through a secure website.

Only via your UltraCamp.com account,  there are online forms to complete and submit to us,
including:

 A travel form informing us how your camper will arrive at camp.
 A camper data form.
 An empowered parent quiz.
 A medical form. 
 A form containing important questions for your camper to answer.
 A  liability  waiver  and  a  digital  image/recording  waiver  (legalese,  but

necessary).
 A horse riding liability waiver for those campers doing that optional activity.

After you review the materials, please please please (yes, three “please”s!) submit the required
signed forms no later than June 15 (earlier is fine too!). We are extremely excited to welcome
your child to Camp Kupugani and look forward to sharing this unforgettable experience. If you
have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact us. Thank you for joining us at
Camp Kupugani. We look forward to helping your child change their world!

Peace,

Kevin

P.S. As usual, if you have any questions please feel free to contact us anytime via phone (815-
713-4110) or by e-mail (kupugani@gmail.com).
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